
 
 

 
 

GLS / C / 586-22                                         CIRCULAR                                   24th November 2022 

     Commemoration Day & UAE National Day Holiday 

 
 

Dear Parent, 
 

Please note that the school will remain closed on Thursday, 1st December and 

Friday, 2nd December 2022 on account of the Commemoration (Martyr’s) Day and 

UAE National Day as per the declaration of holiday in the national newspaper. 

School will resume on Monday, 5th December 2022.  

Wishing each one of you a very happy 51st UAE National Day.  

Warm regards, 

 
Asha Alexander                                      آشا ألكسندر 
Principal                                                  مديرة المدرسة  
Executive Leader - Climate Change     تغير المناخ  -الرئيس التنفيذي  

 


